
HB 150 Letters of Opposition 
 
From: desiree cook 
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 11:11 PM 
To: House State Affairs <HouseState.Affairs@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Mail in voting 
 
I am writing in response to HB 150. I am a resident of the state of Alaska and I want to share my 
thoughts on mail in voting. I do not support this action. As state on the federal numerous times 
over the last few weeks, mail in voting increases the likelihood of voter fraud immensely. 
Additionally, if people can stand in line at the post office or at the grocery store, they can stand 
in line at the ballot box. Protecting legitimacy of voting should be priority #1 here. Mail-in voting 
would be an extremely poor decision on the legislator’s part. 
-Desiree Cook, Wasilla 
 
From: Susanne Christiansen 
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 5:03 PM 
To: House State Affairs <HouseState.Affairs@akleg.gov> 
Subject: NO Mail in ballots 
 
Hello, 
I’m a registered voter from Lake Susitna Alaska.  I’m strongly opposed to the mail in ballot idea. 
If I on a roadless system can get to a polling place so can others. There is way too much risk of 
fraud and abuse of the system to allow mail in. Those in military or overseas jobs already have a 
system. Do not put this new plan into place. 
Sincerely 
Susanne Christiansen 
 
 
From:​ Christopher Estes 

Sent:​ Tuesday, May 19, 2020 9:43 AM 

To:​ House State Affairs <HouseState.Affairs@akleg.gov> 

Subject:​ Vote by Mail 

  

I strongly oppose any VOTE by MAIL  scheme. 

  

Christopher G Estes 

Palmer, Alaska 

 


